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August 2022 
 

Stop Press release new and exciting development 
 
 
To all parents  
 
We want to let you know of a new and exciting development for the Family Centre from September 2022 
we are opening a 3rd childcare centre in the Terrington St Clements area: 
 

Details:  
 
When: From Tuesday September 6th 2022 
Where: 101 Churchgate Way, Terrington St Clements (This is the previous Children’s 
Centre building opposite the doctor’s surgery)  
Time: initially 8.30- 4pm (subject to demand) 
Age range: 2 to school age (initially)  
 

The focus for this childcare provision will be indoor/outdoor play and learning as they 
will have access to an extensive outdoor area including a large paved area and green 
space with a separate gated area and covered pond for pond dipping, small orchard area 
where they will be able to pick their own fruit, mound and water feature for rolling and 
paddling as well as growing and other areas. 
 

 
Open days are planned for the end of August 2022 if you are interested in your 
child attending please let Jeanette know or request an expression of interest 
form. 
 
Yours truly 
 
 
Jeanette Nowrung 
(St Michael’ s Family Centre)  


